
MINUTES OF THE TOWN OF BARNES 
Public Hearing 

Monday, April 15, 2024 
 6:30 PM at the Barnes Town Office 

UNAPPROVED 
 

The Public Hearing in the Town Office was called to Order by Chairman Renz at 6:30pm and a Roll 

Call was done to establish a Quorum with Eric Neff and Dave Scully in attendance. Seana Frint and 

Jim Frint were absent. Clerk Meyer verified notice.  No residents were present.  

 

Quick recap    
The town deliberated on the proposed discontinuation of Maplewood Road in the Tomahawk Lake 

Park area and the potential for adjustments to a proposed combination of lots.  

Lis Pendens was signed and referenced R24-04 Discontinuance of Maplewood Road. 

  

Next steps    
• Town will meet with the attorney to start the court process to vacate all the roads in the Meyers 

& Worthington, North Woods Cabin Sites development with the exception of Moore Rd, Little 

Island Lake Rd and Carney Road.  

• Brock will complete the survey and get it certified before the team can resubmit the application 

for the building permit.  

• Town will address any complaints from Victoria about her father's medical appointment during 

the annual meeting.  

 

Summary    
Discontinuation of Roads and GIS Adjustments  
Town led a discussion about the proposed discontinuation of several roads, including Maplewood 
Road, in the Tomahawk Lake Park. Town had consulted with Brock Friermood, Surveyor, regarding a 
proposed combination of several lots, which had been shifted slightly on the GIS website. This 
required adjustments to the proposal. Once the road is discontinued, Town planned to initiate the 
court process to vacate the remaining roads in the Meyers & Worthington’s North Woods Cabin 
Sites, with the exception of Moore Rd, Little Island Lake Rd and Carney Road. The discussion also 
touched on the need for a survey, which Brock would conduct, before any resubmission of plans 
could occur.  

A motion was made (Tom/Dave) to adjourn.  Voice vote taken, motion carried. 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:43pm 

                                                    Submitted by: Lisa Meyer, Clerk-Treasurer 
Ph.: 715-795-2782 Email: clerk@townofbarneswi.gov Fax: 715-795-2782 

 



 
 
  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


